
Corpus Christi Primary School 

Term 2 Arrangements and Supervision 
 

8th April 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On the advice of the Victorian Chief Health Officer and the Catholic Education Commission 

Victoria (CECV) I advise, like all Victorian Catholic schools, that Corpus Christi Primary 

School will be transitioning to remote and flexible learning arrangements for Term 2. 

 

The Chief Health Officer has advised that these arrangements should remain in place for the 

duration of Term 2 2020 and will then be reviewed. 

 

The Victorian Premier, Daniel Andrews has stated that “the message is clear: all children 

who can learn at home must learn from home – with exceptions only in extremely limited 

circumstances.” 

 

With this in mind, Corpus Christi is able to make exceptions only for those students who cannot 

work from home, and vulnerable students. 

 

Please note that these students will be supervised so they can complete the online and remote 

learning that will be offered to all students in our school. These students will not receive any 

additional support from teaching staff other than what those working remotely are receiving. 

This is according to the guidelines stipulated by the Education Department and CECV.  

 

Social distancing provisions will continue to be made to ensure safety for teachers and students. 

The health and wellbeing of all in our community remains paramount. 

 

If, as a parent/carer, you find yourself needing to send your son/daughter to Corpus Christi 

School for supervision, I ask that you email ccschooloffice@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au as soon 

as possible and include the following information: 

 

Parents’ Details:  

Parent/Carer One: 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number __________________________________________ 

 

Occupation _____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Two: 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Number: __________________________________________ 

 

Occupation_______________________________________________ 
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Child’s Name: _____________________  Teacher _______________________ 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________    Teacher _______________________ 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________  Teacher _______________________ 

 

 

Days care will be required for your children: (please circle) 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

 

Further Comments: 

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

It is important we receive this information as soon as possible in order to be able to 

respond to the needs of our community in the best and most effective way possible.  

Please return via email to: ccschooloffice@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au 

 

NB. We will be sending further information in the coming days regarding Remote and Home 

Learning Plans and seeking information and questions you may have regarding Digital 

Technology and network access for your child (ren) while they are learning from home during 

Term 2. 

 

 

Making this transition is understandably going to be challenging for us all and I thank you in 

advance for your patience and support as we all move into this new, unknown reality. 

 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Linda Roynic 

Principal 


